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TERRY
ADRIAN
CHILD
 
Lights up on a family entering the Polar Bear enclosure at the 
zoo. 
 

CHILD
Thanks for taking me to the zoo, 
it’s the best place! Look I see 
the polar bears! 

 
Beat
 

CHILD (CONT’D)
Look! One of the polar bears is 
behind the other one and is poking 
it with a long pokey thing. What 
are they doing?

 
TERRY

Oh! The polar bears are having se-
 

ADRIAN
The polar bears are dancing, 
honey.

 
TERRY

(to Adrian) Maybe we can dance 
like that tonight?

 
ADRIAN

Oh my God, really? Now?
 

CHILD
That’s a weird dance!

 
ADRIAN

Maybe we should come back later, 
after they’re done ... dancing?

 
TERRY

I’m enjoying the call of the wild, 
aren’t you?

 
ADRIAN

No! Gross.
 



CHILD
Now one of the polar bears is 
laying down, and the other one is 
riding it like a horsey!

 
TERRY

Cowgirl, up!
 

ADRIAN
Stop it!

 
CHILD

Look! Now the polar bear that was 
getting poked is liking the long 
pokey thing like a popsicle!

 
TERRY

That has not happened in a long, 
long time.

 
CHILD

Now the polar bear with the long 
pokey thing is licking the other 
one under its belly button!

 
ADRIAN

That’s happened twice in 15 years.
 

CHILD
Look! Now there are four polar 
bears all doing the weird dance 
together!

 
ADRIAN

We have to go now!
 

TERRY
We could have the Hendersons over 
and all dance like that again.

 
ADRIAN

Hard no, once was enough! Let’s go 
see what the monkeys are doing, 
honey.

 
All three walk over to the monkey cages
 

CHILD
Look! The monkeys are rubbing 
their poopies all over each other! 

 
TERRY

Oh my god that is disgusting!
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CHILD
That’s the weirdest dance of them 
all!

 
ADRIAN

(to Terry) Tonight, I’m going to 
dance like that all over your bare 
chest.

 
Blackout
 
 
 
 
 

3.


